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RE: C.I. File. No. 1047-2015-2920
Communication on behalf of TYLER PERALES

Dear Attorney Hitt:

We have received your claim on behalf of Tyler Perales for the amount of
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$19,841.96 in relation to the injuries he sustained on August 1, 2015 on the 1700

block of South 1% Street.

Our investigation determined the Milwaukee Police Department was called to
South 1% Street due to reports of an electrocution as a result of an open pedestal on
a light pole. Once the police department arrived, they secured the area and called
the Department of Public Works. The Electrical Services Division sent an

~ electrician to South 1% Street and the pedestal was repaired. There werc no-other
prior complaints made to the City of Milwaukee regarding the open pedestal.

The injuries sustained by your client were not the result of any negligence of the

City of Milwaukee. Therefore, the City is not legally liable his damages
Accordingly, we are denying your claim.

If you wish to appeal this decision, you may do so by sending a written statement
requesting a hearing within 21 days of the postmarked date of this letter to the
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Milwaukee City Clerk, 200 East Wells Street, Room 205, Milwaukee, Wisconsin
53202. Please include a photocopy of this letter’s envelope, showing the postmark,
and retain the original in the event further proof is needed.

quy truly yours,
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